
 
 
Notice to the Reader: Health Consultation - Formaldehyde 
Sampling of FEMA Temporary-Housing Trailers issued 
February, 2007 
 
Since releasing this health consultation on February 1, 
2007, ATSDR has determined there was insufficient 
discussion of the health implications of formaldehyde 
exposure and some language may have been unclear, 
potentially leading readers to draw incorrect or 
inappropriate conclusions. Additionally, analyses of 
formaldehyde levels by trailer type and by daily 
temperature were not conducted. As a result, this health 
consultation has been replaced by a new version, dated 
October 4, 2007. 
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